
28.05.2021 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Newsletter 

Hopefully the arrival of the sun marks the beginning of some finer weather for the 

half-term holiday. After a very wet May we are certainly overdue some sunshine! 

Breakfast club 

On Monday 14th June we will reopening breakfast club, you may have seen that we 

have already been kindly donated some cereal by Tesco’s. Breakfast club will run 

from 7.45am until the start of the school day. If this is something that you are inter-

ested in then please contact the office as soon as possible. 

Summer Two 

We have lots of exciting plans for the second-half of the summer term, including a 

Sports Enrichment Week, sports day and the Year Six residential. We are really     

hoping that these can take place. They do however rely to some degree on the       

restrictions that are currently in place coming to an end. The second thing that we 

will also be governed by is the Local Authority risk assessment that is in place for all 

North Yorkshire schools. We are aware that this often reflects National restrictions 

but also takes in the specific needs and risks for schools. Fingers crossed that every-

thing keeps moving in a positive direction.  

Road Crossing 

A member of the public has been in touch to say some of our pupils are running 

across Long street without using the crossing. Please chat to your children on road 

safety, as this is a busy road. 

Cancelled Clubs:- sorry for any inconvenience , all clubs on Thursday 17th June are 

cancelled due to staff training. Refunds will be issued. 

Finally well done to all of our value champions! Lots of #excellence in action! First 

week back #perseverance  

 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RW 99 

1B 99.2 

2L 98.4 

3B  96.2 

4TA 93.1 

5C 96.7 

5H 96.2 

6G 95.9 

Total 96.2 

Dates for your     

Diary: 

June 

7th Class Photographs 

10th Yr6 Duncombe 

Park Trip 

11th Jo Lightfoot  

Hockey Yr 6 

18th   Jo Lightfoot  

Hockey Yr 6 

22nd Football Compe-

tition 

24th PTA Sponsored 

Walk 

28 th & 29  th Yr 6 

Leavers Concert 

29th 2L & SSR 

Saltburn Trip 

 

1st July Sports Day 

 



Our Fabulous PTA have provided our year 6 with Leavers 

Hoodies. Thank you PTA 

Well Done 2L—100% Readers ! 

A Massive thank you to Tesco who have         

donated a large amount of Breakfast cereal . 

Sunshine Room Traffic Survey 






